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SUMMARY 

Authorizes Oregon Health Authority to disclose individually identifiable information related to 
COVID-19 to certain persons and under certain circumstances. 

Sunsets June 30, 2022. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure individually identifiable health information related 
to COVID-19 that the Oregon Health Authority shares with other entities that is necessary for 
the evaluation, treatment or care coordination of individuals or is necessary for the state’s 
COVID-19 response and recovery efforts. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could receive information regarding 
health care data and information related to individuals who have been tested for or who have 
had a substantial exposure to COVID-19. 


